

                                                                                                                                             August 31st, 2020

Assalaamu alaykum, dear parents.
We hereby inform you that the Jilbab Night and Graduation ceremony for the set of 2020 will take place on Friday, September 11 and Saturday, September 12, respectively, insha Allah.
In order to observe safety standards, the following changes have been made to our usual mode of conducting these events. 
· JILBAB NIGHT: To be attended by staff and graduating students ONLY. 
· GRADUATION CEREMONY: Staff, graduating students, and ONLY 2 GUESTS per student. The venue can accommodate 500 with social distancing; however, the attendees will be no more than 300. Attendees will be expected to wear masks and use the sanitizer provided at the entrance to the venue. 
· The graduation ceremony will last for just 1 HOUR, from 11AM (prompt) to 12 NOON.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Some of the graduating students have requested to stay on for an extra day; they also want to arrange for two buses for both boys and girls to travel home. The management has turned down their request to stay an extra day and is not in support of their plans to travel as a mixed large group. They are to return home after the ceremony.
Those who wish to attend should kindly inform the school by sending a message to 08052662218 or email to nhcminnafamily@gmail.com no later than 7th, September.
A customized digital invitation will be made for the guests of each student; the invitation will bear the name of the guest/guests (MAXIMUM OF 2/GRADUATING STUDENT).
We ask that everyone who chooses to attend will respect the measures put in place. For this reason, little children will not be allowed to attend the ceremony.
May Allah bless your children and continue to guide and protect them in the best manner.  May He also preserve us all till that day and grant everyone safe travels.
Wassalamu alaykum.


Mustafa Mas’ood 
Principal
